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2nd July 2024 

Dear Families 
 

Carnival, International Food Festival and Summer Fair 
Friday, 19th July 2024 

CARNIVAL 
Our staff and children have been working on their carnival costume designs and will soon be putting their creative 
ideas together to bring those ideas to life.  We hope you will support the children and join us on the procession 
which will go from school at 2.30pm around our local streets to be back by 3.15pm at the latest. 
 

FOOD FROM AROUND THE WORLD 
After the carnival we will be hosting our international food festival and summer fair. Last year was a great 
success; and we would once again like to recognise and celebrate the world-wide family of our school community 
by having an international food festival to help raise funds for next year’s carnival.   
 

If you would like to donate a dish of food for us to sell, bake bread or a cake or simply prepare a favourite food 
which has its origins where your family is from, we would love to hear from you.  Please complete the slip below 
telling us what you would like to prepare and share and pop the slip into the school office so we are able to plan 
for the event which will run from 3.30pm to 5pm. 
 

SUMMER FAIR 
In addition to the food stalls, we will be holding our summer fair. There will be a bouncy castle, teddy tombola, 
hook a duck, penalty shoot-out, pre-loved uniform sale and a lucky dip. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help with our school activities, we are fortunate to have so many supportive family 
members in our community.   
 

Best wishes 

 
Rebecca Benjamins, Headteacher 
 

 

INTERNATIONAL FOOD FESTIVAL: Friday, 19th July 2024 
 
My name is:  __________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to donate: _________________________________________________ 
 
My food represents (please insert the name of the country here)  
 
______________________________________________ 
 
Please tell us the name of your child _______________________________ who is in ___________________ class. 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: ………………………………… 
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